Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important
reminders for the upcoming week.

Thank you for your help as we work to make our parking lots safe for our students, parents, and
teachers. We want to continue to remind parents of our car riders to remain in the drop off/pick
up line. Please do not pull around cars in the line or park and ask students to walk to you. This
creates a very unsafe situation for our students. We greatly appreciate your help with this.

Parents of 71 graders. Don’t forget to turn in documentation of immunization to the school if you
have not done so already. Please call the school office if you have any questions.

Boys Soccer and Girls volleyball will play on Monday at home against Northern Middle School
and on Thursday at Southeast Middle School.

Don’t forget to show your support for our school and your children by joining the PTA.
We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!



